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Newsletter 31 Monday 11th May 2020 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and managed to enjoy the lovely weather on Friday and 
Saturday. 
You may have heard the Prime Minister last night indicating that the government believes it may be in a 
position to implement a phased re-opening of schools from the 1st June starting with pupils in reception (FS2), 
year one and year six. This is part of the government’s conditional plan which it says will remain under regular 
review. 
Like you, I have only seen the announcement last night – schools and Local Authorities do not get any prior 
knowledge of any detail in announcements so this is new information for everyone. I am sure that you will 
have a range of questions about this and at this stage I may not be able to answer them. Schools are waiting 
to receive more information from government about what this means for them. In the short-term, however, 
nothing has changed and I will provide further information in the coming days once I am able to do so. 
 
If you do have any questions then please either email admin@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk or use the class 
email addresses below and the teachers will pass your queries onto me. I can the incorporate the answers to 
these questions in forthcoming communication between school and home. 
 
Class email addresses 
Please be assured that any queries or questions you have regarding the work for your child / children will be 
answered through class emails by the teachers. It is lovely to see the photographs of the children and their 
work, so please keep in touch with us as we will with you. Teachers will be available to reply and send emails 
between 9am – 3.30pm Monday – Thursday this week. 
 

earlyyears@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

year1@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

year2@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

year34@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

year56@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 
Work packs 
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New work packs will be delivered by post next week to start on Monday 1st June. When children return to 
school please send the pack in with your child. 
 
Year 6 transition to secondary school 
Year 6 children and their families have been contacted by Miss Newton regarding secondary school 
placements for September. The secondary schools are getting in touch with us to outline their transition 
arrangements for Year 6 children and these have been and will be passed onto families as soon as we are 
made aware of what they are. 
 
Changes in circumstances 
If there are any changes in your family circumstances which I need to be aware of such as children’s health, 
details around postings, changes to parent working patterns etc, then please contact me via the following 
email address: 
admin@dishforthairfield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 
New Mental Health website 
New mental health website for supporting children and young people.  
This new website is dedicated to helping children and young people find mental health support in North 
Yorkshire.  The Go-to is a portal or ‘single point of information’ for mental health support services offered by 
different agencies in the county. With lots of useful tips, information and signposting the site has specific 
‘young person’, ‘parent/carer’ and ‘professional’ tabs for easy navigation.  
The Go-to link:   https://www.thegoto.org.uk/

 
 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Mrs Julie Lyon 
 

Head Teacher 
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